
 
24 July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you about the details for the Year 12 Reflection Day that will be held here 
at the college on Friday, 31 July 2020. We are very aware that the Year 12 cohort has missed a 
number of their final year events and we have listened to their concerns regarding this and are 
making every effort to ensure that we can celebrate this day with them in the last year of 
schooling.  
 
The theme of the day is, “Let Your Light Shine.” The activities on this day  will allow them to 
reflect on their uniqueness and the responsibility that they have in using their God-given gifts and 
talents to be the best person they can be and to make the world a better place.   
 
This is a compulsory school day so all students are expected to attend unless they are sick. 
Attendance at the Reflection Day will appear on the front cover of the Semester 2 report. 
 
The structure of the day will follow the normal school hours.  
 
Students may wear appropriate mufti or sports uniform on the day. Students will be 
participating in physical activities such as games outside or activities that require them to sit on 
the floor, therefore, appropriate clothing must be worn. No singlet tops, or midriff tops are 
allowed.  ​Students must make sure that they wear closed-in shoes, no thongs or sandals are to 
be worn. This is a safety requirement. 
 
Students will need  to bring their drinks, morning tea and lunch for the day. We will be sharing a 
picnic lunch so students are encouraged to organise this within their group, with each person 
bringing their own lunch or bringing individually wrapped portions to share with their friends. It 
would be advisable to bring a picnic blanket, a hat and some sunscreen so that they can sit on 
the grass outside if the weather permits. Students are encouraged to minimise wrappings and 
waste from their picnics. The cost of the Reflection Day has been included with the school fees 
for this term.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the day, please feel free to contact me on 
(02) 4737 5500 during school hours.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms Debbie White 
Year 12 Leader of Learning 

 


